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Blessing, Heather

From: Candy Poissant <candy.poissant@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 12, 2021 9:19 PM
To: info
Subject: Redistricting  in Ohio
Attachments: Scan0224.jpg

I am a grandmother in my 70s.  A few years ago I stood outside our local library and 
other locations to secure signatures to place this issue on the ballot.  I was happy to 
glean over 60 names. 
 

I was proud to do this in order to assure the chance of fair redistricting in Ohio,  FAIR 
REDISTRICTING. Let's have FAIR REDISTRICTING.  Surely we, as Ohioans, can 
manage that.  FAIRNESS being the key word.  PROUD being another key word.  
Do this so that you can look in the mirror and stand tall and straight. 
 

I have included the witness information form as scanned and attached. 
 

Sharlene G. Poissant (Candy) 
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